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SUBJECT/OBJET ATTENDANCE AT 1999 FEDERATION OF CANADIAN
MUNICIPALITIES (FCM) CONFERENCE

DEPARTMENTAL RECOMMENDATION

That the Corporate Services and Economic Development Committee approve the
attendance of two Councillors at the 1999 Federation of Canadian Municipalities (FCM)
Conference, to be held in Halifax, Nova Scotia, 4 - 7 June 1999.

BACKGROUND

Funds have been allocated in the 1999 Conferences and Conventions Budget for attendance at this
Conference. Costs of attending have been estimated at approximately $1,600 per person. Based
on this estimate, the budget will allow for the attendance of two delegates.

Information on the conference was circulated to Members of Council with a request that those
interested in attending advise the Regional Clerk’s Department by 30 April 1999. A list of those
Councillors expressing an interest in attending will be provided at the Corporate Services and
Economic Development Committee meeting of 4 May 1999. The Region’s representative on the
Board of Directors will also attend the conference.

PUBLIC CONSULTATION

Public consultation was not required.



FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS

Funds have been allocated in the 1999 budget to cover appropriate expenses associated with
Councillors attending this conference.

This report is submitted to the Corporate Services and Economic Development Committee for
consideration.

Approved by
Mary Jo Woollam
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